
EXCLSUIVE: Brewers Place Restrictions On Police Carrying Guns At Miller Park 

By Mark Belling, WISN-AM 

  

The Milwaukee Brewers are trying to stop most law enforcement officers from brining their 
weapons to Miller Park unless they are on-duty.   

  

The new policy bans any law enforcement officer from outside Milwaukee County from carrying 
their guns, or any other weapon, into the ballpark.  Officers and sheriff’s deputies from 
Milwaukee County will be allowed to carry their weapons but will be put through significant 
hassles.  They will be required to enter at the home plate-East entrance, which is one of the 
busiest at the stadium and will be required to show proof of who they are. 

  

Milwaukee Police have long encouraged officers to carry their weapons when off duty so that 
they are able to assist in situations they come upon while not actually on duty.   The recent 
incident at Molson Coors demonstrates the vulnerability that exists when shooters encounter 
unarmed targets. 

  

  

Mark Belling 

March 2 

  

 


